


Members of the Opera Society recently participated in a tasting of three specially selected wines from PRP International. Host Victoria Jones introduced a Sparkling wine from Germany to lead our exploration as we tasted wine and our unique accompaniments and commented, questioned and extolled Victoria’s choices which included a white wine from Italy and a red wine from Australia. 
Looking forward to the next tasting February 11th and then March 11th!
Reservations close January 27th for the upcoming presentation.
Melanie Camp

